
 

Greetings 
We hope you have had a pleasant weekend. This week are looking forward to inviting parents
and carers into school at 2.45 pm for our Macmillan afternoon tea fundraiser: 
-Monday 25th September - EYFS                      Tuesday 26th Setpebmer - Year 1 and 2
-Wednesday 27th September - Year 3 and 4     Thursday 27th September - Year 5 and 6.
This week our Monday assembly focuses on the introduction of the new house reward system.   
On Friday we will also be welcoming Father James to take our Harvest Assembly and would be
grateful if pupils could bring dried and tinned food which will be donated to the Salvation
Army Food Bank.  Food donations should be taken to the hall.  
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Well done - Ready to Learn
Well done to Maizie, 
Lucie, Millie, Sophia, 
Emily and George who 
received
their summer holiday 
reading challenge 
certificate last Friday.  

Congratulations
Congratulations
to Ivy and Leah
who recently 
received their 
Signwise 
certificate of 
achievement. 

Dussindale Houses 
This week we introduced the children to the Dussindale
House System. Our House names are named after the
Norfolk Broads: Salhouse, Wroxham, Hickling and
Ranworth. Each child has been placed in a house and can
earn tokens for their house. 
For our very first house competition we have asked the
children to design a shield for their house. For all those
that take part, they will be rewarded with a token for their
house. The winning design will painted onto 
the house shield. Children can draw their own template or
take a template from the tray near the school office.  
Deadline for designs is Friday 13th October. 

Recognition Wall

Well done to our first
pupils who have received a
Positive Recognition
Postcard this week from
Mrs Norgate/Mrs Bradley. 
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Dussindale Positive Behaviour Policy

This year we have introduced a new positive behaviour policy. We have four simple rules ‘Be
Ready, Be Responsible, Be Respectful and Be Resilient’, which can be applied to a variety of
situations. We understand that for some children following our behaviour expectations are
beyond their developmental level. In this case, these children will have bespoke positive
behaviour plans. 

The tables below show the steps that are taken by
staff to support children with their behaviour. If
your child has reached the “consequence stage” and
has received “time in” the class teacher will contact
you to let you know what happened. Incidents
involving child on child abuse are dealt with swiftly
by the Senior Leadership Team, case by case, with
the appropriate consequence given and parents
informed.



    FANTASTIC LEARNING

Year 6 have learnt about the
different parts of the heart and
what happens to the heart when
we exercise.   

As part of their art lessons
Year 5 have explored
sketching different fonts. 
They also enjoyed their team
building day at the start of
the week.  

Year 4 have learnt to read,
write and partition numbers
into thousands, hundreds, tens
and ones.
They have also enjoyed their
practical science task this
week. 



School Lunches
Please order (or cancel) your child’s school lunch, via Parent Portal by 8 am on the day. 
Week beginning 25th September 2023 (Week 1 menu)

Week beginning 2nd October 2023 (Week 2 menu)

Week beginning 9th October 2023 (Week 3 menu)

Also available each day:

    REMINDERS



Help your child to create a Christmas card design on the materials provided.
Complete the online form along with payment.
Return the form along with the card design to school by Tuesday 2nd October. 

School Uniform
Pupils are expected to wear a jade sweatshirt with the school logo, jade green polo shirt, navy
trousers, shorts or skirt with green, navy or white tights or socks and plain black, flat shoes
with a good sole grip. Green and white gingham dresses are also permitted. Your child’s
teacher will confirm when the class are learning PE and on these days children are expected
to attend in a white t-shirt, black shorts, dark colour trainers and or black, navy or grey
tracksuit.   Please note all clothing must be plain with no logos.

Benjamin DAB - Breakfast and After School Club
Breakfast club sessions run from 7:30am to 8:40am and cost £6. A choice of cereals and
toast are available. After school sessions run from 3:20pm to 6:00pm and cost £12. All
children are provided with a school snack pack. Sessions are operated by school staff and will
usually take place in the hall. Sessions are filling fast, with some already being full up. For any
enquiries, please email benjamindab@yare-edu.org.uk

Parking
Please park cars in Sainsbury’s car park at the start and end of the school day, walking
through to the school site to keep our children safe and residents happy.

School Day
The site opens at 8.30 am and the doors at 8.40 am. The gates close at 8.50 am as this is
registration. In the afternoon the gates open at 3.10 pm ready for Reception to be collected
at 3.15 pm and Year 1-6 at 3.20 pm. 

Lost Property
Please name all items of clothing so it can be returned to pupils. Unnamed items will be kept in
the office for a fortnight for collection. 

Dussindale PTFA Christmas Card Fundraiser
Your child will have come home with their Christmas Card design form and card. If you would
like to help raise funds for the school you need to: 

    REMINDERS
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Monday 25th September 2.45 pm - EYFS Macmillan afternoon tea in hall
Tuesday 26th September 2.45 pm -Years 1 and 2 Macmillan afternoon tea in hall
Wednesday 27th September 2.45 pm -Years 3 and 4 acmillan afternoon tea in hall
Thursday 28th September 2.45 pm-Years 5 and 6 Macmillan afternoon tea in hall
F﻿riday 29th September - Harvest Festival - Food bank donations
Tuesday 2nd Octob er - Deadline for returning Christmas Card design and form
Friday 6th October - Guitar performance at Mary Chapman Court 2 - 2.30 pm
Wednesday 11th October - Individual Pupil Photos
Monday 16th and Wednesday 18th October - Parent Teacher Consultation Evening
Friday 20th October - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents reading in class with children
Monday 23rd to Friday 17th October - Half term
Thursday 9th November Year 5 Viking day 
Friday 10th November - Remembrance Assembly
Monday 13th - Friday 15th November - Anti-bullying week
Friday 17th November - Children in Need
Week beginning 20th November - Family Learning
Monday 4th December - 9 am SENCO Coffee morning for parents
Wednesday 6th December - Year 6 bikeability group 1
Thursday 7th December - Year 6 bikeability group 1
Friday 8th December - Year 6 bikeability group 4
Monday 11th December - Year 6 bikeability group 2
Tuesday 12th December - Year 6 bikeability group 2
Tuesday 12th December - 7.30 pm Voice Squad sing at Cathedral
Wednesday 13th December - Year 6 bikeability group 3
Thursday 14th December - Year 6 bikeability group 3
Thursday 14th December - 2 pm Year R Nativity
Friday 15th December - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents reading in class with children
Friday 15th December - Year 6 bikeability group 4
Friday 15th December - 2 pm Year 1/2 Christmas Celebration
Monday 18th December - 2 pm Year 3/4 Christmas Celebration
Tuesday 19th December - Christmas Dinner
Tuesday 19th December - 2 pm Year 5/6 Christmas Celebration
Wednesday 20th December - Last Day of Term
Thursday 21st December to Tuesday 2nd January - Christmas holiday
Wednesday 3rd January - INSET day school closed
Week beginning 22nd January - Maths Family Learning sessions
Monday 29th January - Voice Squad to Young Voices
Monday 5th to Friday 9th February - Mental Health week
Monday 12th and Wednesday 14th February - Parent Teacher Consultation 
Evening
Friday 16th February - 8.50 - 9.20 am Parents reading in class with children

DIARY DATES


